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        December 2020 

Dear Pastor and Friends,  

REJOICE !! 

“When they saw the star, they rejoiced with exceeding great joy.” Mt. 2:10 

 We thank the Lord for the Christmas holidays giving opportunity to 

celebrate the birth of our Savior.  We are enjoined in Philippians to always 

rejoice.  “Rejoice in the Lord alway: and again I say, Rejoice.” Phil. 4:4 

 It is interesting that we have to be told twice to REJOICE always.  So, 

here are just a few areas in the Valerio’s lives where we can rejoice: 

 We REJOICE that Iglesia Bautista Victoria in the Dominican Republic is 

meeting each Sunday during the pandemic. We REJOICE that no one in our 

congregation has be infected with the Covid 19 virus. We REJOICE that we 

have leadership in the church while Kathy and I are in the states. We 

REJOICE in that we have be able to hold weekly preaching services.  Rafa, 

our Dominican preacher is faithfully preaching the Word. 

 We REJOICE that Kathy and I are able to spend some time with  family 

for the holidays. 

 We REJOICE that we are enjoying the blessings of being able to attend 

our home church during the holidays. 

 We REJOICE in that our support has actually increased during the 

pandemic. 

 We REJOICE and thank you  for your faithfulness in giving and  for 

your prayers and concern  for Dominican souls. 

REJOICING, 

Ron and Kathy Valerio 

  


